
Dale Bickel

From:

	

John Neely <johnsneely@yahoo.com >

Sent:

	

Friday, October 20, 2017 11:59 AM
To:

	

Dale Bickel
Subject:

	

KELQ BESTA-20170413AAK
Attachments:

	

image003.png

Dale

I am advised that KELQ STA extension is not required as the station resumed licensed operation on
August 23, 2017.

thank you,
John Neely

Forwarded Message -----
From: Dale Bickel <DaIo.Bickelfcc.gov>
To: "JOHNSNEELY@YAHOO.COM " <JOHNSNEELY@YAHOO.COM >
Sent: Monday, April 17, 2017 12:18 PM
Subject: KELO BESTA-20170413AAK granted 4/17

Extension of Special Temporary Authority For a Radio Broadcast Station

Audio Division, Media Bureau

Date:

	

April 17, 2017
File Number:

	

BESTA20170413AAK
Call Sign:

	

KELQ (FM)
Facility ID Number:

	

36933

An extension of the Special Temporary Authority granted 10/17/2016 under file number BSTA-
2016101 3ABA,
IS GRANTED, subject to all the terms and conditions specified in the original STA authorization.

This extended authority expires October 14, 2017.

Authorized by: Dale Bickel dale. bickel@fcc.gov
Senior Electronics Engineer

A copy of this e-mail will be posted in the FCC's CDBS database under the file number above.
Please retain a copy of this authorization for your records.



Considerations: Requests for extension of STA may be granted only where the licensee can show that one or more of the
following criteria have been met:

• Restoration of licensed facilities is complete and testing is underway;
Substantial progress has been made during the most recent STA period toward restoration of licensed operation;

• No progress has been made during the most recent STA period for reasons clearly beyond the Ucensee's
control, and the licensee has taken all possible steps to expeditiousFy resolve the problem.

or
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